
State of Florida 

DATE: 

TO: 

FROM: 

RE: 

December 20,2016 

Juhlir~mrltt <lllllttlttision 
CAPITAL CIRCLE OFFICE CE~TER • 2540 Sll ~ lARD O AK BOULEVARD 

T ALLA IIA EE, FLORIDA 32399-0850 

-M-E-M-0-R-A-N-D-U-M-

Carlotta Stauffer, Commission Clerk, Office of Commission Clerk 

Joann Parsons, Executive Secretary to Chairman Brown 

Docket No. 160101-WS Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Charlotte, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, Polk, and 
Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc. of Florida. 

Please place the attached acknowledgment letter in Docket Correspondence - Consumers and 
their Representatives, in Docket No. 150269 and 160 I 0 I. 

Thank you. 
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FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
DEC 20, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 09453-16



JULIE I. BROWN 

CHAIRMAN 

STATE OF FLORIDA 

Capital Circle Office Center 
2540 Shwnard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

(850) 413-6042 

Public Service Commission 

Ms. Ann Marie Ryan 
Summertree Water Alliance 
11436 Windstar Ct. 
New Port Richey, FL 34654 

December 20, 2016 

Re: Docket No. 160101-WS - Application for increase in water and wastewater rates in 
Charlotte, Highlands, Lake, Lee, Marion, Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, Polk, and Seminole 
Counties by Utilities, Inc. of Florida. 

Dear Ms. Ryan: 

Thank you for contacting the Florida Public Service Commission (PSC) about Utilities, Inc. of 
Florida's (UIF) rate petition. Please note that your correspondence, along with the attachments, 
has been included in the above-referenced file (Docket No. 160101-WS) for consideration. 

PSC customer service hearings will be held in January and February 2017, throughout UIF's 
service area for Commissioners to hear directly from customers about UIF' s rate request and 
service. In addition to all correspondence provided to the PSC, customer comments made during 
those hearings will be reviewed and considered when PSC staff prepares its recommendation to 
the Commissioners on UIF's proposed rates. 

The PSC's evidentiary hearing on UIF's rate case will be held in Tallahassee, tentatively slated 
for May 2017. Witnesses from UIF, PSC staff, and the Office of Public Counsel, who represents 
customers, will present testimony and exhibits and be cross-examined by the Commissioners and 
other parties. 

If you have additional questions or need further assistance, please call 1-800-342-3552. If you 
would like updated case information, please visit the PSC's website, www.floridapsc.com and 
click on the Clerk's Office tab, then hit Dockets and type in case number 1601 01. 

Sincerely, 

J~~ 
Chairman 

cc: Office of Commission Clerk 

An Affirmative Action I Equal Opportunity Employer 
PSC Website: http://www.floridapsc.com Commissioner.Brown@psc.state.fl.us 




